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Havant Hornets Junior Badminton Programme Summer 2021
 Havant Leisure Centre 
Civic Centre Rd, Havant PO9 2AY
Dear Player/Parent

I am delighted to be able to confirm that Havant Hornets Junior Badminton Club is back!
After months of lockdown and then uncertainty, we have finally been given the go-ahead to start up on Monday 19th April 2021. The coaching sessions will be supervised by Jon Hammond (BE accredited Level 2 coach) and assisted by Steve Davis, Olli Eames and John Broomhead (BE L1 coaches). There are a number of changes to how the club will be run over the coming weeks, until such a time that the restrictions are completely lifted. The key changes are as follows: 

· Only four courts will be used for training instead of the usual eight courts
· Sessions will run for 45 mins rather than one hour
· Session 1 will run from 4:15pm to 5:00pm and session 2 will run from 5:00pm to 5:45pm
· Places will be limited to just 20 players per group - equating to four 'bubbles' of five players

Dates
Sessions will run on 19th and 26th April, 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th and 31st May, 7th, 14th, 21st and 28th June, 5th, 12th and 19th July. Please note that 3rd and 31st May are spring bank holidays, but sessions will still run regardless. Sessions will also run during half term week.

Registration and Payment Options
Please complete the attached registration form and return it to me by email. Please note that in order to secure a place for your child on this 14-week programme, payment of £84* (this equates to £6 per session) is required at the time of booking, please see registration form for online payment instructions. Should you wish to pay in instalments, please contact me directly to discuss options. Additional siblings receive a 10% discount.
 * If you did not receive a refund due to the lockdown in March 2020 (£13.85) then select the appropriate option at the bottom of the registration form.

Further information will be forwarded on or around 12th April, to those who have registered for the term. This will cover the Covid-19 guidelines and Badminton England’s ‘Return to Play’ protocol.

We look forward to seeing you back on court very soon!

Yours faithfully
R Peters
Richard Peters
Hampshire Badminton Development Manager
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